From: Tess Daniels

To: Burke, Ruth A
Subject: STOP GARBAGE DUMPING INTO PENOBSCOT RIVER
Date: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 9:01:50 AM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Any school age child could come up with a long list of reasons why
this current practice needs to stop. Do what you can to stop this
practice now.
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